
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
October 11, 2021 

 
 

Dear TVLC family,  
 

We invite you to join us in the coming weeks as we seek to “Be Renewed” in our commitment to 
follow Jesus and live generously as his church.  
 

“Be Renewed” is a spiritual and inspirational emphasis designed to enrich our understanding of 

biblical generosity. “Be Renewed” is not built on the need of our church to fund a budget, but on 

the need of each person to contribute proportionately as a part of their own spiritual maturity 
and commitment to Jesus. As we each grow in this way individually, we will grow collectively in 

our ability to impact our community and world. 

 
Enclosed is a “Be Renewed” brochure that gives an overview and introduction to the initiative 

from the pastors. You will also find the “The Giving Discipleship Journey” booklet that describes 
the lifetime journey of givers. We hope you will find inspiration in these materials. 
 

Please make every effort to join your TVLC family in worship on November 13 or 14 for our “Be 

Renewed” celebration weekend to make your response. It will be a special time together! We 

look forward to seeing you there. 
 

Grace and peace, 

 

Jim Marian, Executive Director 

“Be Renewed” Generosity campaign 

 


